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École Internationale Provence-Alpes-Côte d’Azur  
à Manosque 

  
07 December 2020 

Dear S3 Parents, 
 
It is the time of the year to think about the choice of options for S4 and S5 that the 
European Schooling section of the International School can offer in 2021-2022.   
 
Please be aware, however, we may not open all of the options classes listed below.   
 

1. Choice of Mathematics course 
 - 6 lessons of Mathematics course  
 - 4 lessons of Mathematics course  

 
Please note that your choice of mathematics option in S4 and S5 may have 
implications for the level of mathematics studied for the European Baccalaureate 
or for certain university courses. 
 
The choices in S6 and S7 will be Mathematics 3P and Mathematics 5P with an optional 
higher level mathematics course of an extra 3P. 

 Students wishing to follow a scientific route (including technical and medical 

studies) for the Baccalaureate must choose Maths 5P in S6 and S7 and therefore 

Maths 6P in S5. 

 Students wishing to follow the economics route for the Baccalaureate have the 

choice of Maths course in S6 and S7 but if they wish to study economics at 

university level, many require Maths 5P in S6 and S7 and therefore Maths 6P in 

S5. 

 Students wishing to follow the literature route for the Baccalaureate must choose 

Maths 3P for the Baccalaureate but have the choice in S4 and S5. 

 
2. The students’ Language 3 (German or Spanish) remains the same.  

Language 4 is a new language. 
 

3. One or two options (to a maximum of 6 periods) must be chosen from the 
following:  

 

 Art (2 periods) 

 Music (2 periods) 

 Information and Communication Technology (ICT) (2 periods) 

 Language 4:  Spanish (4 periods) 

 Language 4:  German (4 periods) 
 
Please note that your choices of options in S4 must be continued in S5. 
 
We ask you to make your choices by completing the information on the link below: 
 
https://forms.gle/Xu6uCE9ytT5cvnMY9 
 
Once you have made your choices and received confirmation, please print and sign 
this confirmation letter and return it by 22

nd
 January 2021 to either Mrs Hayward or to 

me. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions, 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Juliet Palmer 
Director of Studies for European Schooling  

https://forms.gle/Xu6uCE9ytT5cvnMY9

